
    No         :   LTR-1000-287825 
 
    Da          te: 2021/10/13 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.V. Aksenov WANO-MC Directorate  

Sub: Approved Agendas of WANO-MC GM and GB Meetings 

Dear Sir, 

Following your letter No. MC-21/765 dated 4 October 2021 on the “Approval of 

WANO-MC General Meeting (GM) and Governing Board (GB) Agendas”, I would like to 

let you know that I will take part in the meetings as the representative of NPPD Co. of 

Iran. I have also reviewed the agendas and in my opinion, no comments or updates are 

needed to be made on them. I, hereby, announce my agreement with both agendas.  

 

Sincerely yours 

R.Banazadeh  

Bushehr NPP Manager & Managing Director  
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